Good Morning everyone 
I would like to echo Niky’s comments and welcome everyone to the BFA’s AGM.
The committee communicate daily using our Google suite. We work together to ensure that correspondence is dealt with as efficiently as possible, with all members of the committee involved in our communications.    We hold regular Zoom meetings roughly once a month.  
We also act as liaisons to the various Working parties and teams that work in the background giving up hours of their valuable time, helping us keep the BFA running smoothly.
There may only be 7 Committee members, but we have a small army working with us.
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A Grand total of 74 people, keep the BFA Running smoothly.
This does not include all our HJ QJ MO TO’s and Lights Co-ordinators who all work tirelessly so we can all enjoy our wonderful sport.
On behalf of the Committee and the BFA Membership.  Thank you everyone for all your hardwork.  We truly are a membership lead association.







